
2/20/14  Summary of General meeting 

President Cheryl Bauer welcomed everyone.  She made brief comments 
about the field trip to MOHAI (March 20), Scholarship luncheon (April 3).  
Jim Siscel asked for volunteers to help man the retirement seminars. 

Ron Adkins was the speaker.  He had a heart transplant in 2001 and he 
related his thoughts, feelings and actions.  He helped start Transplant 
House, which helps those waiting for transplants and their families with 
housing.   

Linda Fitzgerald talked of her experiences as a support person for her 
husband who underwent a kidney transplant. 

Dr. Larry Francois, Superintendent for Northshore, spoke. 

The money raised by the raffle ($100) was donated to Transplant House. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jan Phillips  

Secretary 


